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August 24, 2005 

Mr. Richard Ezeanyim 
Hearing Examiner 
Oil Conservation Division 

Re: Case No. 13548 

Dear Mr. Ezeanyim: 

The Division hereby requests that the referenced case be continued to the October 6 hearing 
docket. 

Mr. Gary Larson, who has appeared as counsel for the respondent, has advised that he does not 
oppose this request. 

Should you have questions, please feel free to call the undersigned at (505)-476-3450. 

Very truly yours, 

David K. Brooks, 
Assistant General Counsel 

cc: Gary W. Larson 
Hinkle, Hensley, Shanor & Martin 
Box 2068 
Santa Fe,NM 87504-2068 
FAX No. 982-8623 
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